OLD KILPATRICK
COMMUNITY COUNCIL

16th June 2017

Dear Mr Ruskell,

Thank you for your letter regarding your 20mph members bill. There are a number of roads
throughout West Dunbartonshire where the (twentys plenty) apply, but are not legally
enforcable. Our Council have discussed your letter at our meeting on 13th June and have

agreed to support your initiative.

| have attached an article that appeared in Thursday,s Metro which may be of interest to you.

Thank you for getting in touch with us on this subject.

Yours sincerely
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